November 22, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

As we prepare to enter this holiday season, we are reflective on the fact that we have so much
to be thankful for as a district. Our community continues to be flexible, resilient, grateful, and
supportive. Our students and staff have much to be proud of in comparison to many districts
across the state, both in academics and athletics.

We appreciate the support you have shown to our teachers, staff, and administrators. This
holiday season is a perfect time to take a moment to share our gratitude for your support and
acknowledge how blessed we are to be part of such a supportive community. We are grateful to
all of you and all that you have done for CCS.

We are also thankful for the strong, committed staff, who go above and beyond every day in the
classroom. Day in and day out, we witness the creativity, innovation, and thoughtfulness taken
as our staff prepare and deliver their lessons. We have also seen love, kindness, and respect
from our departmental and support staff for every student. We truly have so much to be thankful
for.

It is important that our hard-working staff find the time to enjoy some respite and time with family
and friends which is much deserved. As such, our offices will be closed in observance of the
Thanksgiving holiday starting on Wednesday, November 23, 2022. Our offices will resume
normal business hours on Monday, November 28, 2022.

We'd like to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving and hope you enjoy a safe and joyous holiday
with your family and loved ones. We look forward to finishing off 2022 strong when our staff and

students return. Thank you for supporting CCS! Go Scots!

With gratitude,

CCS Administration



